ADM Board Meeting -   May 8, 2024
PRESIDENT’S REPORT – 
          Thanks to Tonya McDonald for seven years of service to the ADM Board of Directors and acceptance of her resignation.   Board members need to continue to define the strategic vision for ADM.
OPERATIONS – 
Enrollment:  Summer sessions have openings and staff numbers are being adjusted to accommodate numbers of students enrolled.  The Academic term is at capacity, although tours are still being offered and families are getting on the Wait Lists.   

Facilities:  Deposit was made for the work on the Backyard.  Film was added to the front windows for safety and less visibility from the street.  Additional cameras from ADT were installed in the vestibule allowing further monitoring of entrants for security.  Flashing vests have been purchased to assist staff and parents who are helping families cross 99th street.  ADM continues to work with the Alderman’s office for a solution.

         Finances:  Overall financials look strong.  ADM was approved to return to participation in the CCAP program.  One family has been approved for the new term. 

         Staff Departures:  The 2024-2025 term will see a Montessori-program trained teacher in each classroom.  Ms. Caitlyn shared that she is expecting a baby mid November and that she accepted a seat on the AIMS Board.

	Events:  Open house went well, although improvement in children’s engagement will be evaluated for the next Open House.

GOVERNANCE COMMITTEE:
      Tabled to next meeting in July.

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE:
      Discussions to begin for future officers of the Board.   Opportunities will be examined to connect with other schools in the area.  
 
SCHOOL UPDATES:
June 1st End of the Year Event at Morgan Park Academy.  All are welcome!
           
 
